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From: Jon Penneman <jonp@nimbuspm.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 1:40 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

Hello, 
I strongly appose HB 2004-A.  As a property manager and a rental home owner, I believe this will only hurt 
renters in the long run.   
 
Jon Penneman 
Nimbus Property Management 
Nimbuspm.com 
541-285-0191 


